
Announcements    

Monday September 30, 2024 

Red Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 
Get ready for the 2024 A Night in Wonderland Homecoming! Ticket sales for the 
Homecoming Dance begin on Friday, October 4th and will be open up until 8:30 
pm the day of the dance. You may purchase tickets ONLINE only for $10 plus a 
processing fee. The link for ticket sales will be available through the AHS 
Homepage or found in your email. 
 
If you are bringing a guest to the homecoming dance who does not currently go to 
Arrowhead you MUST get a guest form signed by your guest's guardian and school 
principal. Guest forms can be obtained in the office. They are due to the office by 
2:30 PM on Friday, October 11th. 
 
Water bottles and lunch boxes are adding up in the lost and found, please come 
in the front office and check the Parent drop off/Lost and Found table. 


